
When children and teens are involved with the child welfare system, 
the Court holds regular hearings to check on how things are going 
and decide what should happen next. During the hearing, you, the 
case manager, your guardian ad litem, your parents and your  
caregivers can to talk to the Judge about what should happen next. 


